
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: Meade, Eugene (Southeast)
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00548 - Kentucky Utilities Co. rates
Date: Thursday, April 22, 2010 9:04:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Meade:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it
considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-
00548. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your
comments may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x 208
502 330-5981 (cell)

From: Meade, Eugene (Southeast) 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 2:44 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: Rate hike
 
This is absurd no company should be allowed to raise rates at this rate. Pharmacy , oil, and power
companies are making it very difficult for not only the poor but also for the working class to
survive. This kind of raise will actually make some people’s power bill higher than their house
payment. If you need so much money cut the CEO’s pay.
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